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Richard Radcliffe

From: ctips2@dot.ca.gov
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 9:21 AM
To: abhijit.bagde@dot.ca.gov; fstip@dot.ca.gov; Regional Transportation Improvement 

Program; Whisman, Rusty (FTA); michael.morris@dot.gov
Subject: Federal Approval of SANDAG's FTIP Amendment No. 13.00

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SANDAG. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
are expecting the content. 

FHWA and FTA approved SANDAG's FTIP Amendment No. 13.00.  


